
Cristine Soto DeBerry 
93 1 Mouton Circle 
East Palo Alto, CA 94303 
(626) 8 1 8-0557 

Belinda Jacobs 
Assistant to the Mayor 
117 E. Colorado Blvd. 6'h Floor 
Pasadena. CA 91 105 

August 7,2006 

Dear Ms. Jacobs, 

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from the Human Services Commission. I have 
very much enjoyed participating in the operation of Pasadena's human services in such a 
meaningful and rewarding way. I would certainly continue with this work if it were 
possible. However, I have recently married and have moved out of the city. I am now 
near San Francisco and obviously unable to continue to serve in my capacity as a 
Commissioner. 

Please inform me of what procedural steps I need to take in order to be official removed 
from the commission. Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Cristine Soto DeBerry 


